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Happy New Year Pirates!  

I want to begin the new year by 

extending a warm welcome back! I 

have missed you all. My hope is 

that everyone took time over the 

holidays to rest, relax, and enjoy 

family and friends. 

As we begin second semester, 

remember to focus, have faith, and 

finish the school year strong!  

 

Upcoming Events:  

Academics 

• Report Cards go home 

tomorrow. 

• 9th grade tour of Marshall 

County Technical School 

• January 17th – No School in 

observance of Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Day 

Basketball 

• Tuesday at Douglas 

• Friday at Sardis 

• Saturday, January 15th – 

Marshall County Basketball 

Tournament begins at BHS 

to be followed by games at 

Snead State the remainder of 

the week. 
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Faculty Highlight: Leah Milam 

 

Mrs. Leah Milam teaches Health 

Science/Sports Medicine at BHS. She 

also heads up our award-winning 

cheer program with Mrs. Tiffany 

Rhoden.  

Coach Milam is a Boaz High School 

graduate, class of 1993. During her 

time at Boaz High, some of her 

accolades included: 

• Salutatorian 

• Varsity Cheerleader and UCA 

All-Star Cheerleader 

• Varsity Track 

• National Honor Society 

• Mu Alpha Theta 

• Girls’ State Delegate 

Coach Milam, the faculty, staff, and 

students of Boaz High School thank 

you for all you do to make Boaz High 

and Boaz Cheer great!  

We are looking forward to seeing our 

girls compete and succeed at 

Nationals this year! 

GO PIRATES! 

 

 



STAY TUNED TO OUR SOCIAL MEDIA OUTLETS FOR 
UPCOMING EVENTS, NEWS, AND UPDATES FROM BHS! 

 

The Weekly Pirate will contain 
information pertinent to Boaz High 
School. For continued daily, weekly, 
and monthly updates regarding Boaz 
High School and Boaz City Schools follow 
us here: 

 

Boaz High School on Facebook 

 

Boaz City Schools on Facebook 

 

 
 

Follow Us: 

“Always be 

yourself.  

Unless you can be 

a pirate. Then 

always be a 

pirate!”  

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Boaz High School on Twitter 
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